
 

Senior Privileges 
Senior Privileges Qualifiers 
During the 4th Quarter: 

●​ Seniors must be on the graduation list to graduate on May 23, 2025 
●​ Seniors must not have any failures or incompletes in any of their classes (includes Quarter 

3 and Quarter 4 Midterm Grades) 
●​ Seniors cannot be absent more than 10% of the days (Quarter 4 has 40 total days, school 

activities do not count against the absences) 
●​ Seniors cannot have any detention obligations during Quarter 4. Old detention must be 

taken care of before March 14, 2025​  
●​ Seniors must be free of obligations (not limited to the list above) 

 
For the 2024-25 School Year 

●​ Seniors cannot have any out-of-school suspensions on their record for the 2024-25 
school year for any disciplinary reason 

●​ Seniors cannot have any chemical or drug violations (either during or outside the school 
day) on their record for the 2024-25 school year 

 
2024-25 Senior Privilege Requests 

●​ With the one-time prior written permission of their parents/guardian AND a C or above in 
ALL Quarter 4 classes, seniors may leave the school building during any scheduled study 
hall. Seniors MUST sign in/out of the office. 

●​ Only seniors will be dismissed at the first lunch bell for Quarter 4. No other students may 
enter the Commons until the second bell.  

●​ With a one-time prior written permission of their parents, any senior may have open lunch 
from 11:59-12:31. Students need to leave and enter through Door 8 (Media Center) or Door 
1 (Office). 

●​ Seniors not appearing on the Academic Eligibility List may use their phones during study 
hall periods.  

●​ Seniors are allowed to leave from Grad Band Rehearsal beginning May 16. Dresses and 
tuxes must be turned in and any band-related fees must be paid before this privilege 
begins. 

●​ Seniors with an 85% or better average in a class for Quarter 3 AND 4 do not need to take 
a final test for that class or be present in school during the class the last 4 days of school 
(May 19-21). 

●​ An all-senior BBQ will be hosted by the kitchen staff on May 16. 
 

 


